
On March 1, 2017 Montana-Dakota Utilities Co., a 

Division of MDU Resources Group, Inc., 

filed an update to its Infrastructure Rider Rate 56 

with the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission. 

Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. did not request a 

change in the currently effective rate. The filing is 

available in this office for inspection. 
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